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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2011 12:08 PM
To: 'Scott Bittinger'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 6600 Foothill Boulevard, Oakland

Hello Scott, 
 
ACEH has completed reviewing the submittal, including the revised figure and does not oppose implementing the 
scope of work as approved in our February 10, 2011 correspondence. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of 
the original message. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Scott Bittinger [mailto:sbittinger@stratusinc.net]  
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2011 10:40 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: 6600 Foothill Boulevard, Oakland 
 
Paresh: 
 
In your February 10th letter, you asked for a figure re-submittal for this project, which involved plotting the location 
of onsite utility trenches and proposing the location of some soil gas wells.  We completed this task, and also 
prepared information regarding the construction of the wells and the protocol for soil gas sampling 
before/during/after pilot testing work. 
 
Your letter gave us a very tight deadline for completing this work (May 10, 2011), given that the work includes a 
30-day ozone/peroxide injection pilot test. 
 
In lieu of the deadline, would you mind taking a look at this document (also uploaded to Alameda County's ftp site) 
and let us know if the work proposed is ok so that we can proceed? 
 
Thanks, 
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Scott Bittinger 
Stratus Environmental, Inc. 
530-676-2062 


